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Dear Eaton’s Neck Friends, Family, and Neighbors

| want to begin this month’s note by thanking everyone who helped to make this year’s July 4th
Parade a wonderful time for all. From John Chief Pokorny and his team at the Fire Department
to the members of the Eaton’s Neck community and the POENB Board who joined forces to host
a truly awesome parade and barbecue befitting our country’s independence, everyone’s efforts
were greatly appreciated.

A month has passed since our last Changing Tides, and we are in the midst of what has turned
out to be a great summer. Our beaches are packed, the streets are filled with local kids, and

as you walk around the neighborhood, you can hear the joyous sounds of families having fun in
their backyards and pools. If there was ever a season that captures the essence of Eaton’s Neck,
it is the summer months.

We have a number of fun events planned in the weeks and months ahead, from the Friday night
BBQs to a movie night later this summer. Please keep an eye out and join us if you are free.

Lastly, | encourage anyone who has time to join us at our monthly POENB meetings, typically
held at the Eaton’s Neck Fire House. You can always check the POENB Facebook page for dates
and times or email the POENB Board to determine the exact date and time.

With warm regards,

Thomas J. Kehoe, Jr.
President, Property Owners of Eaton’s Neck Beach Association

July 2024



POENB Minutes for Friday July 12, 2024

The meeting was held in person at the Eaton’s Neck Firehouse
from 7:05 pm to 8:09 pm. Zoom was unavailable at this
meeting.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited followed by a roll call of
officers.

Officer Roll Call

eTom Kehoe - President

eRyan Schaefer-Walker - Vice President and Treasurer
eYvonne Lambertson - Assistant Vice President (Technology,
Web and Communications) - ABSENT

eSteve Neuf - Assistant Vice President (Engineering and
Special Projects)

eSally Neal - Recording Secretary

eNancy Regan - Corresponding Secretary - ABSENT
eAnthony Fusaro - Assistant Vice President - ABSENT

Attendance
There were 11 members physically in attendance, not
including four officers.

Tom Kehoe’s motion to accept last month’s minutes as
published on the POENB Website was accepted.

Correspondence - Tom Kehoe (for Nancy Regan)

During the last month, the Board received a significant
number of emails and letters on a wide variety of subjects.
An asterisk identifies a topic that is covered in greater detail
in a separate section.

1. Fourth of July Parade

a.Members expressed their disappointment with
the decision to ban water balloons and questioned the
rationale for the ban

b.Board received RSVP responses from elected officials
and others invited to the parade

2. Storm drain runoff and water basin clean up by TOH
- Members inquired about the status of TOH progress on
permanently fixing areas in EN that are subject to flooding.

3. Non-receipt of beach parking passes - Members

inquired why they had not yet received parking passes for
PB. Historically, POENB issued parking passes to members.
However, these stickers were costly to produce and the
Association had no consistent means of monitoring their
usage. That said, one of the security cameras at PB faces the
parking lot so the Board can determine if cars are parking in
the lot overnight.

4, Clarification of beach rules - Members continued
discussions about the beach rules that initially surfaced in
May/June. Specifically, members observed that persons
occasionally engaged in activities that were contrary to the
beach rules (as published on the POENB website). These
members:

a.Stated that they were unclear if “violators” were
POENB members, EN residents but non-members or visitors
(non-EN residents)

b.Wondered if members and residents were violating
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Property Owners of Eaton's Neck Beach
Profit and Loss
January 1 -July 12, 2024

Total
Income
Beach Usage Income 425 82
Changing Tide Income 1,600.00
Interest Income - Bank 0.03
Membership Income
Regular Membership Income 31,270.13
Senior Membership Income 23 T7HT7 .22
Total Membership Income $ 55,027.35
Social Income
4th July Income 758.30
Parti Gras Income 3,413.53
Total Social Income $ 4,171.83
Watercraft Income 3,150.00
Total Income $ 64,375.03
Gross Profit $ 64,375.03
Expenses
Bank Charges & Fees 0.00
Beach Expenses 21,970.52
Beach Security Expense 566.29
Changing Tides Expense 2,623.63
Meeting Expenses G589 .45
PayPal Fees T13.60
Social Expenses
4th July Parade Expense 2,000.00
Egg Hunt Expense 437 63
Parti Gras Expense 3,847 95
Thanksgiving Turkey Trot Expense 127 .28
Total Social Expenses $ 6,512.86
Software/Website Expenses 471.67
Utilities
Prices Bend Utilities 356.85
Valley Grove Utilities 377.83
Total Utilities s 734.68
Total Expenses $ 34,282.70
Net Income $ 30,092.33
Balance Sheet
50/50 Proceeds 640.20
Beach Infrastructure Funds - Bank Account 5,400.00
PayPal Bank 12,705.19
Petty Cash 0.00
POENB Operating Account 38,219.27
\ Total Bank Accounts $ 58.984.86)

On the Cover: July 4th 2024 Float: King Triton and the Mermaids of Valley Grove




the rules because they were not familiar with them
and suggested that the beach rights and privileges of
POENB members and EN residents needed to be better
communicated

c.Suggested clarifying and/or updating selected
defined terms used in one or more rules (e.g., immediate
family)

d. Questioned the overall structure of the rules -
number, type, length and organization - and wondered if the
rules could be made more intuitive and principles based

e.Inquired as to whether the rules, taken as a whole,
were internally consistent and were aligned with current TOH
and SC laws (especially regarding the permissibility of fires
and fishing)

f. Stated they were unclear as to why a particular rule
existed and requested that the rationale and/or need for the
rule be provided (e.g., insurance or liability concerns)

g.0pined that modifications to the structure, word
choice, and rationale for the rules were irrelevant unless and
until it was clear who was authorized to enforce the rules and
how (process and consequences) the rules would be enforced.
A related but tangential issue to rule enforcement was the
need to improve physical security at the beaches.
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As discussed previously, the Board does not plan to
“reconfigure” the rules but rather will propose modest
changes to selected rules so that an amended rule is clearer,
more intuitive, and more consistent.

Given the interest in this topic and the time required to
reach consensus, it may take several months to (1) identify
the “high priority” rules potentially in need of modification,
(2) propose modifications to these high priority rules - along
with the rationale for the change, (3) communicate the
proposed revision and allow members to publicly comment,
(4) modify the proposed revision based on member feedback,
(5) allow members to vote on the final modification and (6)
communicate the approved revisions to the high priority
rules.

Historically, the beach rules were “enforced” by the members
and residents individually and collectively acting in a
respectful and considerate manner with their neighbors, the
EN community and the environment. The Board believes
that this civility and courtesy will continue.

However, to identify potential alternative actions, a subset

EATON’S NECK
FIRE DEPARTMENT

The most important phone number in the event of a
fire or medical emergency is 911. Please remember
911! If you call the fire house or any other number, it
will delay the response time to your situation. In all
emergencies time is very important. The fastest way
to get help in any situation is to dial 911.

The Independence Day Parade and Picnic 2024 were
held on a pleasant sunny summer day. The parade
included local politicians, the President of PSEGLI,
the leaders of POENB. The American Legion, an-
tique cars, floats and of course, the Eaton’s Neck Fire
Department and other departments from The town
of Huntington. The picnic was held at Prices Bend
Beach.

As a follow up to Newsday articles regarding swim-
ming pool drownings, please be especially watchful
for people of all ages who are in your pool or are
near your pool. Ensure pool safety by designating a
“lifeguard” to watch over swimmers.

The fire department recruitment drive is in full swing
and the department is accepting applications for new
members. Please consider donating some of your
time to helping fellow residents of Eaton’s Neck.

Yours for fire safety, Rich Baer
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of the Board is contacting other local beach associations
to better understand the tools they use (e.g., by-laws and
operations) to enforce their beach rules.

5. Watercraft assignments - Routine inquiries about
watercraft assignments

6. Scheduling of the Tick expert - There was significant



Need responsible child care?
Call Caragh Cote

Perfect for quick errands or a well-deserved night out
HS Junior eBabysitting Course Certified eReferences

Call Caragh anytime at 631-925-7268

interest in Bob Pisacani’s suggestion during the June
meeting to invite Moses Clcura (entomologist) at the SC,
Dept of Public Works, Division of Vector Control to talk
about the mice, mosquito and tick population in EN and
actions residents can take to avoid tick bites. The Board is
coordinating our future meeting dates with Moses’ schedule.
We hope that Moses will speak at our August meeting.

7. POENB’s beach umbrellas - Members inquired about using
the umbrellas

8. Bevin Seawall - John Ballow emails the Board updates on
the Seawall

9. Update on road paving and safety considerations - John
Ballow and Bob Dennis, co-chairs of the Infrastructure

Committee, have consolidated and synthesized feedback from

members and residents and have submitted these requests
in writing to the TOH. While there is “strength” in POENB’s
numbers, all taxpayers can petition Andre Sorrentino’s office
directly. The infrastructure Committee focuses on Roads,
the Seawall, Flooding/Catch Basins, and PSEG (electrical
reliability and resilience).

10. Watercraft - Various emails regarding stickers and spots
for watercraft

11. Beach Closures- On June 4th, the SC Health Department
issued an advisory against bathing at VG given that potential
bacteria levels exceeded NYS standards. The advisory was
lifted on June 8th.

Membership - Gene Caputo

As of July 12, 2024, 243 EN (out of 419 or 58%) homeowners
have chosen to become POENB members. The total number
of members is slightly less than prior years when the number
of members ranged from 252 to 258. Included in 243 number
are persons who responded to Gene’s recent outreach email.
Gene contacted approximately 30 households who were
members in 2023 but had not yet renewed for 2024 to remind
them of the benefits of membership. Please consider joining
if you have not done so already.

Treasurer’s Report - Ryan Schaefer-Walker

The Treasurer’s Report (see details on page 2includes the
Income Statement for the period January 1, 2024 to July 12,
2024 and a partial Balance Sheet as of July 12, 2024.

As of July 12, POENB had roughly $57K in all of its bank
accounts.

Social Committee - Tom Kehoe and Sara Coddington

e Fourth of July Parade

POENB and the ENFD jointly sponsored a 4th of July parade.
The weather was picture perfect and the event was well
attended. The parade included a cavalcade of antique
cars and old and new fire trucks and speeches by ENFD
firefighters, the USGC Commandant, selected NYS, SC, and
TOH politicians and the President of the POENB Board. The
event concluded with a BBQ.

e Community Fund Raising Dinner

On Saturday, October 19, 2024, there will be a multi-
course dinner with beer, wine and sangria at Britannia
Yachting Center. The cost will be $75 per person and will
also include raffle and other donation baskets from local
vendors. Space is limited to 70 people and tickets are on-
sale now. The net profit from this event will be donated
to maintaining and improving the POENB beaches. See the
call-out in the CT for further details.

Beach Report - Steve Neuf

VG - stairs

As discussed during prior meetings, the VG stairs are in
need of repair. Steve Neuf reviewed bids from multiple
vendors. Each vendor suggested a different solution (see
list below) at relatively different price points.

e Option 1: repair the compromised boards

e Option 2: replace the existing stairs with Grade 3,
Ground Contact, pressure treated (PT), kiln-dried after
treatment (KDAT) lumber.

e Option 3: move the existing location of the stairs and
then install stairs made of stone

e Option 4: use Trex, a composite material made of
recycled plastic and wood to replace the existing stairs

Given POENB’s financial status and cost-benefit
considerations, the board elected to hire Lombardi
Construction to execute Option 1. The repairs should be

Revenues for the period were $64.4K of which $55K was from This year’s marchers included HS students from Kermit, West
membership dues, The remaining revenue was attributed to Virginia hosted by Northport High School’s Student’s for 60,000 |
watercraft fees, Changing Tides ads, social fees, and beach | Club. ‘
rentals. Expenses were approximately $34.3 K. The majority |
of these expenses were spent to clean and maintain the = —3
beaches. Net income for the period was approximately $30K




POENB as of July 17t 2024. Thank you to all members! To join by paper or online visit eatonsneck.org
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Accorsini, Robert

Adams, Robert & Lynn
Alessi, John & Dale

Alio, Lauretta

Amoroso, Chloe and Vinny
Andriano, Sosh & Jennifer
Angelides, Sam and Laura
Angst, Carol & Art

Arote, Anthony & Carol
Arweiler, Joann & Sergio
Atkins, Julie & Greg

Baer, Maria & Rich
Ballow, Christine & John
Baum, Laurie

Beach, Cindy

Beamer, Phillip and Katherine
Berman, Stuart

Biondo, John & Charlette
Bishop, Thomas & Carole
Black, Grace

Bomkamp, Brent & Diane
Bonomo Balch, Frank Robin
Bracciante, Angela & Ron
Brouillard, Roy and Margaret
Brown, Harvey

Brumm, Patricia
Burbach/Wu, Barry & Scilla
Burke Clements, Phyllis Lily Patrick Quincy
Cancroft, Karen

Cancroft, Virginia

Cantor, Adam & Marcelle
Caputo, Dominick

Caputo, Eugene & Patricia
Carballeira, Anne
Cartolano, Joseph
Cartolano, Joseph
Casatelli, Peter & Joanne
Cavuoto, Nick & Carolyn
Chambers, James & Laurie
Christ, Richard

Cicio, Al & Joanne

Ciolfi, Thomas & Heidi
Cohen, Steven

Cohen , Michael

Corcoran, Brian and Janet
Cornell, Charles & Marilyn
Cote, Ryan & Sharon
Cuiffo, Philip & Joann
Cuiffo, Sean & Kimberly
D'Amato, Bob & Sue
DaSilva, Ellen

DeSousa, Steve & Jennifer
Deters, Richard & Joan
DiCocco, Nancy & John
Digangi, Elizabeth

Dillon, Timothy

DiPaola, Christine
Dippolito, Paul & Melissa
Dispenzieri, Michele & Charles
Donigian, John & Donna
Drgon, Steve & Gerri
Ebert, Tim & Priscilla
Edwards, Lauren & Paul
Egan, Jocelyn

Faltings, Erik & Tabata
Farabaugh, Margot

Fay, Lori

Feinstein, Robert & Pam
Ficalora, Scott & Karen
Fitzgerald, Agnes & Fergus
Fleischer, Linda & Ashley
Fleischer, Linda & Ashley
Flem, Stacie & Eric

Fusaro, Anthony

Galante/Dias, Victoria/John
Gallino, Joseph & Theresa
Galvin and Mark Hayes, Colleen
Gannon and Kudirka, Ryan and Jessica
Gaughran, Carol & Jim
Gerlach, Ed & Pat

Ghaly, Nadia & Ben

Gifford, Kelly & George

Glad, Charlie

Goldstein, Jeffrey and Susan
Gorman, Brian & Denise
Gorman, Cynthia

Greco, Josephine and Michael
Gribbin, Aileen

Griebel, Carol

Gross, Mark

Grosso, John & Regina
Guercio, Candace & Vin
Gulotta, Chris and Lori
Gutmanstein, Scott and Alyson
Guydish, Clare

Haber, Hope & Ray

Haeselin, Kathleen & Joseph
Haeselin, Matthew & Ashley
Hagstrom, Marianne

Hebhir, Jerry & Trisha
Heinzman, James

Henningsen, David & Bronwyn
Herrmann, Tom & Margaret
Heuer, Bill & Moriah

Hodges, Greg & Meghan

Hom de Poto, Kara & Christine
Houmere, Peter & Sarah
Hovdestad, Jerry & Denise
Hughes, Deirdre & Sean & Meaghan
Hynds, David and Jennnifer
Hynes, William & Leslie

Igbal, Owais

Jimenez, Jorge & Leanne
Johnson, Jacqueline

Judice, Janine & Sal
Karwoski,, Michael and Brenna
Kaup/Lovemore, Thomas & Cindy
Kehoe, Thomas

Kelsch, Andy & Katie
Kennedy, Heather & Patrick
Klarfeld, Guy 1

Kooker, Mildred

Kraljic, John & Lisa

Krinberg, Jackie and Steve
Lambertson, Yvonne & John
Leone, Robert & Laura
Lichtenstein, Julia and Elliot
Lieberman/Klein, David & Paula
Logan, Therese

LoMuscio, Mary

Lopez, Antonio & Annette
Loveland, Victoria

Lund, Robert

Lynch, John & Lisa

Lyons, Bob & Ginger

Macchia, Jan & Joe

Mackenzie, Thomas

Mann, Hope

Mansfield, Jeanmarie and Brian

Marino, Christian and Jessie
Marsano, Bonnie & Jim
McLoughlin Boccia, Nancy + Steve
Meccariello, George & Debra
Medwig, Bill & Trish
Meyerholz, Karole & Alex
Mitchell/Nastos, Vinny & Christine
Mizzaro, Robert and Leslie
Mogi, Toshi

Monahan, John & Amy
Monten, Robert & Caralyn
Morcerf, Jim & Nancy
Mugno, Zach

Murphy, Rob & Katheen
Murray, Mike & Stephannie
Musser, Elmer/Cindy

Nania, Rebecca and Thomas
Nau, Charlotte & Dane
Neal, Sally

Neuf, Steve

Newman, Tim & Zoe
Nimmo, Bill & Lori

Nye, Ken

O'Beirne, Kristin and Michael
O'Connell, Sue

0O'Connor, Brian

Oddsen, Dennis & Cathy
0O'Donohoe, Mike & Laura
Olchovy, Patrick

O'Neill, Kevin

O'Reilly, Sumi, Sophie, Bill
O'Rourke, Cornelius & Maureen
Over, Dennis

Owen, Joan

Pasini, Angela

Pierce, Linda/Scott

Pinto, Mike

Pisacani, Regina & Bobby
Pizzolla, Adriana

Pokorny, John & Bethany
Prendergast, Mark

Purslow, Jessica and Chris
Raguso, Paul & JoAnn
Raskind, Steven & Danielle
Regan, Nancy

Reid, Andy & Terry

Ribeiro, Paul

Rieff, Mary & Craig
Robinson, Doug

Roeill, Richard & AnnMarie
Roggenbau, Angela & Wilfried
Roos, Clay & Beth Ann
Roros, Carmela/Nick
Russo, Susan

Rust, Peter

Ryan, Diane
Schaefer-Walker, Ryan & David
Schmid, Doug

Schmidt, Peter & Nelly
Schmiedecke, Bob & Deb
Schultz, Ken

Schwartz, Kelly & Gary
Semeraro, Jody & Gary
Shin, Dennis & Stephanie
Sialiano, Joe and Bo
Signorelli, Ben

Simpson, Cynthia

Siragusa, Diego & Maria
Smith, Eddie and Jill
Sterflinger, Leigh
Steuerwalt, Karen & Peter
Still, Michael & Sanja

Stump/Specht, Jean/Eileen
Termine, Peter & Anne
Tonno, Nicholas and Marisa
Tordik Briggs, Jackie and Jason
Tresnan, Peter & Pat
Tschirhart, Bill & Janet
Velez, Jaime & Caterina
Visco, Walter

Vitale, Jeanne

Vitale, Salvatore and Alyssa
Voorhees, Jeff & Dina
Wallace, Bill & Eileen
Walsh, Eileen & James
Warrington, Heather

Wendt, George

Werthner, Peter & Gloria
Westenberger, Caryl
Whelan, Jim & Nancy
White, Bill & Sara

Whiter, Phil

Wynn, Daniel & Arlene
Yuan, Sam & Dorothy
Zelenka, Al & Noreen
Zulawski, Steven and Barbara



completed by mid-August.

Public Safety - Tom Kehoe IGN ATU RE

The VOA recently announced that it approved a $344K S ETITETIERE BT TE
contract with a TOH based engineering firm to create a -
comprehensive plan to build a new protective Seawall. The
plan is scheduled to be completed by January 2026.

Recently articles published by Newsday, the Northport
Observer, and the Smithtown News have highlighted the
impending public safety issues for the 2,100 residents who
live at or above the Seawall.

While there is some progress, there is also significant
frustration on the part of the ENCWG and many VOA and EN
residents regarding the lack of urgency and importance given
to permanently fixing the Bevin Seawall. Many fear that the

wall will be compromised far sooner than the comprehensive Thinkine of making‘ amove?
plan will be completed. S 8 0

Now is a great time!

Next Meeting
Next month’s meeting is scheduled for Wednesday August
7, 2024 at 7:00 pm.

Now would be a great time to take advantage of the high demand
for homes. The lack of housing inventory is creating bidding wars &
record-breaking prices despite higher interest rates. Call today!

CAROLE
KILCULLEN Volunteer EMT for

BISHOP the Eaton’s Neck
Fire Department

LICENSED ASSOCIATE REAL ESTATE BROKER
—— (516)241-9619 —

“Hi Neighbor, my name 1s
Candace Clements. I am a

Suff. Lic. No. 17,424-HI FULLY INSURED
fellow resident of Eatons PN e TR Vg
. SEAMLESS G
Neck and a licensed NYS o niiakiake
Insurance Agent with W
Ackerly Insurance Agency. JERRY HEHIR
1 OFF: (631) 754-2
I work with over 15 CELL: 2516; 763-1}11? 812 FORT SALONGA ROAD
info@lindstadtgutters.com NORTHPORT, NY 11768

premium insurance
companies and provide
low-cost homeowners,
auto, marine, and X

A
commercial insurance.” ‘;"g: RIM DBC@Tating LLC

Residential House Painting

Ackerly Insurance Agency, Inc. Power Washing and Soft Wash
P: (63 1) 987 _7 5 43 Local Resident Fully Insured Free Estimate

Roy Brouillard Phone: 516-697-3527

www.lindstadtgutters.com

E: AckerlyAgency@Hotmail.com
174 W.Main Street, East Islip, NY 11730




1ST ANNUAL
EATON’S NECK
POENB DINNER

Property Owners of Eaton’s Neck Beach

Wine, Dine, & Have A Great Time
Meet your neighbors while supporting our efforts to beautify our beaches!
DATE: OCT 19™, 2024

TIME: 7/:00PM

LOCATION: BRITANNIAYACHT CLUB
WHO: ALL RESIDENTS

COST: $75 PER PERSON

(Includes appetizer, carving station, pasta, salad, entree, beer,
wine, sangria, soda, coffee, and dessert)

RSVP: SARACODDINGTON@HOTMAIL.COM

PLEASE MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO POENB
MAIL TO PO BOX 124 or LEAVE IN POENB MAILBOX

’M\Uh L\T

Bulletin Board y

Please join us in Welcoming:

Chloe & Vinny Amoroso to Norfolk
Drive

oz LPME USEFUL SECURITY NUMBERS
ﬂOR EATON’S NECK RESIDENT’S

|
] CONCERN:
~—4Non-members trespassing on POENB beaches — —

Jllegal parking on streets adjacent to the beaches
. Call:

—Suffolk-County-2nd Precinct at 631-854-8200.
Do not click the emergency prompt. Wait to speak to the
esk. Request that they send a sector car out-to-assist)

J‘IONCERN
Vehicles without Town sticker or other 1nc1dents at

Hobart e

Call:
}‘I"OH Security (Park Rangers) at 631-351-3234

| .
CONCERN:
[Trespassing, littering in the Hobart Nature Preserve

: ftall;, S el -
i is is a bit of a mixed bag. For trespassing issues, one |
(Th bit of d bag. For t
_could call either Suffolk Police or TOH Security—see
umbers above)

“The Preserve, however, falls under Maritime Services |
which can send in a boat for issues farther out on the

. peninsula. They should be contacted as well. Their
i:Y-.umber is 631-351-3255 y




FRIDAY NIGHT GRILLIN
PRICE'S BEND BEACH

1/2658/9:8/23%9/6
BYOB Food & Drinks
Be there or be square!

A
GATHER RESPONSIBILY

BenHenriquez
x tree service

Cutting & Pruning
Stump Grinding
Licensed & Insured

Tree Trimming
Land Clearing/Bobcat
Free Estimates

Cell: 631-767-5129 Tel: 631-261-5517

Henriqueztreeworkinc@yahoo.com

rever
are in life,

Happens
Here.

Home is where your story
begins, and finding the
right one is my specialty. |
have the local knowledge
and resources to make
the process of buying or
selling a home easy.

Work with me.

I am never too busy
for your kind referrals!

HOWARD
HANNA

Angela Bracciante
Lic. Real Estate Salesperson
516.526.2737
abracciante@coachrealtors.com
www.Abracciante.coachrealtors.com C h
66 Gilbert St, Northport NY 11768 oac

What is your home
actually worth now!

RO

"I'm Lisa Pincus and I
understand the value of the
lifestyle associated with
Eaton’s Neck homeownership.
Learn how my unique
perspective, sharp skills, and
thoughtful approach
can make all the difference!"

B

Call me to discuss the value
of your home on Eaton’s Neck
in today’s market, or to discuss

finding the home of your dreams!

0:631.549.4400 M:631.560.1657

Lisa Pincus
Lic. R. E. Salesperson
lisa.pincus@elliman.com

DouglasElliman

Huntington Office
164 East Main Street
elliman.com

The Ammirati Team

AT DOUGLAS ELLIMAN REAL ESTATE

© 2024 DOUGLAS ELLIMAN REAL ESTATE. EQUAL HOUSING OPPORTUNITY. =1 110 WALT WHITMAN ROAD, V

HUNTINGTON STATION, NY 11746. 631.549.7401.

Lombardi
Construction

Serving The Community for 25 Yrs
All Phases of
Home Improvements & Remodel
Licensed & Insured H-24554
Many References
lomconstruction3@gmail.com

(631) 754-6424
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